
DEEP CVA RFP # DEEP-BOR-CVA2021 Questions and Answers 

Q1:  Do you anticipate extending the bid due date? 

A1:  No.  The current bid due date is July 15, 2020. 

Q2:  What additional details are you willing to provide, if any, beyond what is state in bid 
documents concerning how you will identify the winning bid? 

A2:  None.  All information that is required to submit an application is included in the RFP.  The 
review process and project scoring/selection process is also included in the RFP. 

Q3:  Was this bid posted to the nationwide free bid notification website at 
ww.mygovwatch.com? 

A3:  No.  This is a State of Connecticut bid process. 

Q3:  Other than your own website, where was this bid posted? 

A4:  The RFP is posted on the Connecticut BizNet portal at 
https://biznet.ct.gov/SCP_Search/BidDetail.aspx?CID=52871.  This is the only place that the RFP is 
posted.  A link to the RFP is posted on the CT DEEP website.  
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